From: Karla Ritchey

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2012 7:41 AM
To: Brandon Opiela

Subject: Bed and Breakfast

Brandon,

Just a quick email to let you know I support Vicki and Wayne Hill's rezoning
request to have a B & B in their home. My husband and I live behind them at
413 Barnes St. I will not be able to attend tonight's meeting in their support.

Thanks,
Karla Chumbley-Ritchey



From: marcie Fox

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2012 5:14 PM
To: Brandon Opiela

Subject: Parker st b&b

I'm the neighbor to the right and I'm not opposed to the b&b. Please count my
vote. Marcie fox 404 Parker st.

Sent by magical iPhone fairies...can you believe it!?



